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I am writing to urge you to support HB 2994. As a parent of a child with hearing loss, I 

rely on the support of our insurance to ease the financial burden of her equipment 

needs. Ensuring access to this equipment allows my daughter to learn with her class 

and to broaden her ability to communicate. Thank you for supporting Oregon children 

with hearing loss and their families.  


